
DOE  Webinar  on  Smart  Grid
Data  Privacy:  A  Voluntary
Code of Conduct

The  U.S.  Department  of  Energy’s  Office  of
Electricity Delivery and Energy Reliability in
coordination with the Federal Smart Grid Task
Force will conduct a webinar to conclude the
development  phase  of  a  Voluntary  Code  of
Conduct (VCC) related to privacy of customer
energy  usage  data  for  utilities  and  third

parties.

The event will be Thursday, Dec. 11, 1-4 p.m. Eastern time.

The webinar will summarize changes made to the VCC concepts
and principles as a result of comments received through the
public comment period. In addition, a proposed implementation
plan  and  adoption  process  will  be  presented  as  well  as
preliminary  results  from  focus  groups  conducted  to  gauge
consumer sentiment.

Register for the complimentary webinar.
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